FLOW CONTROL Shenzhen IVS Flow Control Co.,Ltd.

Notification of Spring Festival Holidays

To all our valued customers,

We would like to take this opportunity to highly appreciated for your kind

support all the time.

Please kindly be advised that our company will be closed from 14th Jan. to

28th Jan,2023 in observance of the Chinese traditional festival,Spring Festival.

Any orders will be accepted but will not be processed until 30th Jan., the first

business day after the Spring Festival. Sorry for any inconvenience caused.

Wish you all have a peaceful,happy,fruitful,and healthy year in 2023.

Thanks & Best regards,

Shenzhen
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